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1. Describe the issue under consideration 
 

In September last year, the North Middlesex University Hospital announced 
that they would become a clinical partner of the Royal Free London Group. 
Haringey’s health and care system is significantly challenged in terms of 
both demand for services, maintaining quality, outcomes and experience 
and balancing that with financial constraints. NMUH is currently engaging 
partners and stakeholders about their ‘case for change’. 

2  Recommendations  
 

Consider and respond to the North Middlesex University Hospital’s ‘case for 
change’.  

 
3 Background information 

 
North Middlesex University Hospital (NMUH) has developed a ‘case for change’ 
(see Appendix 1 and 2). This will:  
 

 set out NMUH’s vision and objectives 

 reiterate the challenges for the coming years in delivering these 

 describe what is needed to ensure a safe, stable and sustainable 
position for the future. 

The case for change will be used to determine whether there is a decision 
to proceed to closer partnership with Royal Free London and that such a 
change best serves the needs of North Mid’s patients and community. 

 
4 Appendices 
 
 Appendix 1: NMUH: our case for the future 
 Appendix 2: NMUH: case for change presentation 


